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Freedom of Information request reference number: 7405.1 
 
Date of response: 17th April 2023 
 
Request: 
 
Good afternoon, I am writing to you to ask if you have any record drawings of an apartment building, 
converted in the late 1980's - 90's. The address is New Crane Place, New Crane Wharf, Wapping. E1W 
3TU 
 
Response: 
 
The London Fire Brigade does not have documentations of drawings for New Crane Place, New Crane 
Wharf, Wapping. E1W 3TU converted in the late 1980's - 90's.  
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 
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